
 *All girls born before 31 August 1997 and still 
under 18 years of age can have the vaccination 
that protects against cervical cancer.  

Girls born after 31 August 1997 will get the  
vaccine routinely in school year 8. 

For more information, talk to your school nurse or GP surgery,  
or go to www.nhs.uk/hpv

Beating cervical cancer 
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http://www.nhs.uk/hpv

